Year 2 Newsletter
Dear parents and carers,
The year 2 team are so proud of all our amazing pupils for working so hard this week. Furthermore, we would like to give a massive round of applauses to parents, carers, and grandparents for all their invaluable support they continuously provide.
In maths this week pupils will be representing and interpreting data using a block diagram and a table. In english we are going to write a character portrait of a dragon. This week in science pupils will be learning that materials have different properties which make them useful in different ways. In music pupils will be exploring and explaining how certain sounds from a range of instruments makes us feel. In Computer studies pupils will further develop their ICT skills as they begin to understand the terminology associated with the Internet and searching.
 Word of the week: ‘affect’ meaning: influence, make a difference to ouch the feelings of; move emotionally.
 Country of the term
As part of our Current Affairs sessions, every term, we will be studying a country relevant to our community. During this time, children and staff are invited to share facts and personal experiences related to the country we study. The first country we will focus our attention on will be Jamaica.
Key dates
Tea & toys every Thursday 9 am – 10:30 In our Stroud Green Hall.  All parents and carers welcome.
Frost Fair – Saturday 4th December 9am-12pm
PE 
· Monday: Elm class. 
· Tuesday: Ash class 
· Wednesday: Holly class. 
· Thursday: Cedar. 

Please remember that all children can still access a range of online reading books in The Bug Club which can be accessed by going to the website https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/home. To log in, go to the website and use the same username and password as you use for TTRockstars or Sumdog. The school’s code is oasi (that’s right, 4 letters so there isn’t an s on the end!). 
If you have any questions for the Year 2 teachers, you can contact us through class Dojo. We will get back to you as soon as possible. 

Kind regards, 

The Year 2 Team. 

